FDOT
Florida Department of Transportation

RICK SCOTT 11201 North McKinley Drive MICHAEL J. DEW
GOVERNOR Tampa, FL 33612-6456 SECRETARY
15 February 2018

Mr. Robert M. Rivera, Director

City of New Port Richey Public Works
5919 Main Street

New Port Richey, FL. 34652

RE: Notification Letter — Final Completion

Highway Landscape Reimbursement and Maintenance Memorandum of Agreement for
Landscape Rehabilitation (HLRMOA)

SR 55 (US 19) from South City Limits to North City Limits

FPID# 440201-1-58-01; Contract# AS452; FDOT Fiscal Year 2017

Dear Mr. Rivera,

The Department has conducted the Final Inspection of the project referenced above and
has approved Final Completion as of the date of this letter.

Two copies of the Invoice Submittal Package signed in original ink including the
Contractor’s Invoices and Proof of Payment must be submitted for reimbursement within
one hundred eighty calendar days, (15 August 2018), of the date of this Final
Completion letter. | have attached an Invoice Summary and the Certification
Disbursement of Previous Periodic Payment to Subcontractors forms to be completed
and submitted with the City's Invoice Submittal Package.

Please contact me at (813) 975-6130 or e-mail me at michael kidde@dot.state.fl.us if
you have any questions.

District Landscape Architect

MRK/mrk

Attachments

Certified Mail Receipt 7002 2030 0007 7278 7293
cc: R. Moss, J. Ebner, R. Braicher, L. Mitchell, File
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